
From:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  "Lehman, Stacy" <StacyLehman@fdle.state.fl.us> 

Bcc:  
Subject:  RE: Complaint - Volusia County Beach Patrol 

Date:  Fri, 02 Mar 2012 10:41:25 -0500 

Mr. Lehman

Sir, VolusiaExposed.Com has spent the last two years demanding that
Florida law enforcement agencies NOT allow ever changing agency
“practices” to supersede Florida Statutes and Administrative Codes in
the completion of their sworn duties.

It would now be hypocritical of us(VolusiaExposed.Com), to allow your
agency (CJSTC /FDLE), to process our complaint under your 
“practices”, rather than Florida Statutes and Administrative Codes.

Ironically, our complaint against the subject LE agency, identifies
concerns that they have fraudulently filed documents with your 
agency, in violation of Florida Statutes and Administrative Codes. 

Empirical evidence would suggest, that such fraudulent actions have
become the subject agency's “practice”. Sadly, similar evidence 
suggests that your agency has developed a “practice” of allowing 
these violations of Florida Statutes and Administrative Codes.

Therefore, we must insist that you process our complaint, not under 
your agency's ever changing “practices” (as evidence in the fact that 
we don't need to provide a signature, although it is required in your
documented practice), but under the mandates of Florida Statutes and
Administrative Codes. 

We strongly believe, that given the documentary evidence we have
supplied, and IF our complaint is processed under the mandates of
Florida Statutes and Administrative Codes, we shall be successful in
prevailing upon your office the seriousness of our alleged violations 
by the subject agency, and their personnel.

As citizens of the State of Florida, we are required to follow the 
laws, not our individual practices, should we expect less from our 
government?

Should you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to 
contact us.
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Sincerely,

VX
VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com

From:  "Lehman, Stacy" <StacyLehman@fdle.state.fl.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  RE: Complaint - Volusia County Beach Patrol 
Date:  Fri, 2 Mar 2012 17:10:40 -0500 

Upon submission of the name and address of the complainant, we will 
process the complaint.

Stacy
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